Debra Thomeson

From: Cynthia Mathisen <gear@leesclothing.com>
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2025 1:05 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Visitor Industry Management Plan reminder
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With the town hall meeting coming up on Monday, | would like to encourage you to review the award
winning Visitor Industry Management Plan developed under the direction of Liz Cabrera. It can be easily
found on the PEDC section of Borough's website.

I was a member of the group that helped develop this plan. We met from 2019-2020 with hours of
thoughtful discussion, breaking out in to smaller groups to address specific issues.

As a working group we developed objectives and recommendations to address the goal of maintaining
the balance between Petersburg's quality of life and the visitor economy while preserving Petersburg's
authenticity and sense of place.

Although this plan was developed 5 years ago most of the information is still very pertinent.
| feelitis a good tool to use to answer many questions about the Visitor Industry in Petersburg.

Thank you,
Cynthia Mathisen
Lee's Clothing Inc




